
From: Mitch Kertzman [mailto:mitch@rennerassoc.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2014 5:56 PM 
To: Lecy Nicole; Johnson Ted; Tech Dale 
Cc: Tom Helland; mary@marysellsdreams.com 
Subject: Calle Baja Utilities - cancel request 
 
Nicole, 
The project may be taking a different direction, and there will be a different engineering firm handling 
the design work in whatever form it takes.  This is a request to remove the Public Force Main request 
from the agenda until such time that a new plan is formulated by others.  Thank you all for your time 
and effort thus far, and hopefully a plan can be formulated that is agreeable by all in the near future. 
Thanks, 
Mitch 
 
Mitchell B. Kertzman, PE 
Renner & Associates, LLC 
616 6th Street 
Rapid City, SD  57701 
605-721-7310 ex. 17 
mitch@rennerassoc.com 
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